
 

 

 

 

April 9, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Future Scientists, 

 

Thank you for naming me as Honoree of the 2025 Edition of the Physics Tournament for Girls. 

Are you ready to challenge yourself, explore the fascinating world of physics, and shine in a 
tournament that celebrates the brilliance of young minds? I am happy to invite you to participate 
in the Physics Tournament for Girls—an incredible initiative by the International Institute of 
Physics in Brazil. 

 

This tournament is designed especially for girls, offering a platform to showcase your talent, 
creativity, and passion for science in a supportive and empowering environment. It’s an 
opportunity to step into the world of discovery, solve exciting problems, and connect with like-
minded peers who share your enthusiasm for physics. I encourage you to enter as there is no 
cost to you. 

 

Whether you’re curious about the secrets of the universe, love experimenting, or simply want to 
prove your skills, this tournament welcomes you. Together, we can continue paving the way for 
women in science and technology, making waves not just in Brazil, but around the globe. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Donna Strickland, CC 

Professor 
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